December 1, 1910. Dr. F. B. Crocker, Columbia University, New York City. Dear Dr. Crocker: I was rather surprised, upon examining the present addresses of our Havana members, to find that out of the six in the printed list which you have, , only two remain, while others have been added. Out of the original number, Mr. G. C. Rowe has been dropped, and Mr. W. M. Talbot has resigned. I presume that they may be found at their present addresses, and are no doubt still in the electrical profession. I enclose eight cards giving the latest addresses of our members now in Havana, which may be relied upon as far as we are able to ascertain. I hope before you sail you will be able to send us your Havana address, in order that publications and communications may reach you, and I shall also be pleased to insert in the Proceedings a brief personal giving such information regarding your plans as you may think desirable. Yours truly. Secretary. Enclosures.